Marshall County Fiscal Court
Special Called Meeting
May 31, 2022
8:30 A.M.

The Marshall County Fiscal Court met for a Special Called Meeting on Tuesday, May 31,

2022 at the Marshall County Courthouse, Benton, Kentucky. Elected Commissioners Justin
Lamb, Kevin Spraggs, Monti Collins were present. Kevin Neal, County Judge/Executive presided.

Judge Neal called court to order at 8:39 A.M.

Judge Neal updated the court on the sewer line running down 641 from Draffenville to
Catfish kitchen. The pump has burned out so the District is pumping out sewer for 7 or
8 residents. Marshall County Sanitation District Chairman Randy Green is waiting on
more info from Rivercrest Engineering for repair and/or replacement. This item will be
discussed again at the next regular court meeting.

A TVA Invest Prep Grant was submitted last Friday, May 27 for Southwest One
alternate entrance. This is the third application for the entrance and signage. The grant
is up to $750,000 and is a 70/30 match if awarded and would require the court to
contribute $165,000. A motion was made by Com. Collins and seconded by Com.
Lamb to move forward with the grant process. All voted aye. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Com. Collins and seconded by Com. Lamb to adjourn. All voted
aye. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted by,

Cory Daniel
Fiscal Court Clerk



